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Sidney Nolan comes to Chillingham! 

The Year 3,4,5 and 6 students have just completed a collage in 

response to studying the Australian artist Sidney Nolan's paintings: 

the Ned Kelly Series. 

 During their artmaking, students learnt about the story of Ned Kelly 

and studied and practised some of the features of Sidney Nolan's 

painting such as: using simple, black shapes for armour, using golds 

and blues to convey 'outback' landscape and creating emotionally 

expressive landscapes, gestures and eyes to express Kelly's different 

moods. Students also practised drawing techniques and working 

with mixed media. They were all pretty pleased with their final 

artwork. 

4 November 2021 

12th November - Friday 

P&C Meeting 2.00pm 

Final for 2021 

Canteen 

17th Nov – Wednesday 

Rewards Day 

19th November – Friday 

Canteen 

IMPORTANT DATES 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners. 

We empower them with 

the knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling 

them to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School 

is a great school.  Join us. 
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From the Principal’s desk 

Despite a bit of wet weather, the days are remaining warm and we are looking forward to another 

surprise Rewards Day next Wednesday 17th November. Details of the Rewards Day is attached. Please 

return your child’s note and money by next Monday 15th November to enable us to collate and 

purchase goods ready for Wednesday. 

As we are half way through Term 4, things start to get busy. Please read the weekly Newsletter to ensure 

that you are aware of upcoming important events. We also appreciate your help in ensuring that your 

child’s/ren’s uniform and shoes are correct for the school day. 

Today was our Kindy Parents’ Information Session and we enjoyed getting to know the new 

families joining our school community. WELCOME! Tomorrow is also our last P&C meeting for the year 

and we welcome our new families with open arms. Thank you. 

As from Monday 8th November a range of new activities are allowed in NSW Public Schools. 

Fully vaccinated volunteers and providers will now be allowed on site to support school operation and 

fulfill specific roles. We remind all visitors that they will still need to go to the Administration Block and 

sign in using the Service NSW School Visitor Check-in app and will also be required to provide proof of 

double vaccination – this is a mandatory requirement by the Department of Education and NSW 

Health. 

Vicki Roach 
Principal 

Thank You 

I would really like to say thank you to the P&C committee, the students, staff, the families and the 

community of Chillingham for the wonderful afternoon tea, the beautiful flowers, gifts 

and messages I received. I have enjoyed every day that I have spent supporting you all in a 

common goal of creating happy positive children and families in a loving and caring community. 

Chillingham is special village created by special people. Thank you for letting me be a part of it. I 

hope that future decisions by our government enables me to become part of it again. Take care 

of each other and I am sure I will see you all again soon. 

Paula 

Tahlia for next Tuesday 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjh-SdmsPTAhVDJJQKHUgiB2gQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/happy-birthday/&psig=AFQjCNEcFGWS7CkvSxbOGoK_T2z_Z_kPPA&ust=1493333292675046


Phone: 0266 791255         Principal: Vicki Roach                 Web: chillinghamschool.nsw.edu.au 

P&C Association: 

Tomorrow will be our final meeting for the year. We look forward to 2022 and welcome 

any new or existing families to join our meetings.  

Reminder:  To all our wonderful volunteers, you need to be fully vaccinated to be able to come along 

to meetings and/or volunteer as a helper in the canteen (you are still able to provide cakes/biscuits etc 

unvaccinated      ).   

Canteen: 

Volunteer Cakes 

Friday 12th November Erika Erika & Nicole 

Friday 19th November Megan Megan, Holly & April 

Merit Award recipients 
Cooper, Vada, Daniela, Nellie, Dottie, Maddie 

       Beeeees Knees recipients
Blu, Parks, Henry R-N, Calai 

Random Acts of Kindness recipient 
Cooper 

Free lunch 
Tahlia 

MURWILLUMBAH SWIMMING CLUB  -   TWEED REGIONAL AQUATIC CENTRE (TRAC) 
Club night every Monday Night from 5:30pm 
Season Starts 11 October 2021 

Contact: 0413 277 700 
murwillumbahswimmingclub@gmail.com 
www.murwillumbah.swimming.org.au 

mailto:murwillumbahswimmingclub@gmail.com
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